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DROP OFF AND COLLECTION ROUTINES 
 
We have noticed a relaxation of caution at both drop off and collection times and would like to remind you 
that our morning and afternoon arrangements remain the same at the present time and when we return in 
Term 6. 
 

 Only one adult should drop off and collection your child/ren 
 

 Children should be brought onto the playground by an adult 
 

 You should continue to abide by the one-way system in operation 
 

 Children must remain with parents/carers while waiting on school grounds - please don’t let them 
run around 

 

 You should not congregate in groups, either whilst waiting for or after collecting your child/ren.  
  

 You should be considerate to other pedestrians when waiting on the footpaths around school 
 

We have been so grateful for your support with these arrangements over the past 18 months and would 
very much appreciate your continued understanding. 

 
 

 

‘LIVE’ COVID-19  
RISK ASSESSMENT 

 

 
 

The Senior Leadership Team 
continue to meet regularly and update 
the ‘live’ COVID-19 risk assessment 

which is available to view in the 

school office. 

DANGEROUS DRIVING 

 
A number of parents/carers have raised concerns about dangerous 
driving around the school at drop off and pick up times.  We have 

sought advice from Lincolnshire Road Safety Partnership and whilst 
Road Safety Officers do not have any policing powers to use in 

cases of driving without due care or attention, they have provided 
us with details of the Lincolnshire Police on-line reporting facility for 
members of the public to report driving offences.  Please see the 

link below 
 

Report a driving offence (lincs.police.uk) 

 

 

TERM 6 

 

 
The children return to school for Term 6 on 

Monday 7th June 
 

We wish you a happy half-term break. 
 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 
If you have recently changed your address, telephone 

numbers or email please ensure you update your 
details at the front office. 

  
It is important that the information we hold for you is 

up to date. 
 

Thank you. 

https://www.lincs.police.uk/reporting-advice/driving-roads-and-vehicles/report-a-driving-offence/

